



HEADTEACHER COMMENT

We've finally reached the end of a very exciting and busy term. The children across the school have enjoying a range of wonderful enrichment opportunities including: the Roman experience, the exotic zoo, a visit to London and many more. These are all memorable moments for our children.

To finish the half term we've had a number of events this week including two SATs workshops for year two and year six. Thank you for attending and supporting our preparation for their assessments. Year six children will be bringing home a pack of resources to support them during the Easter break.

A huge thank you to both teams of staff for supporting and preparing our children, so they do these assessments confidently and very well prepared.

On Thursday we are having our yearly egg competition and Easter bonnet parade. The children are all very egg... cited!!!

This week the year two pupils went on a faith walk to the mosque and the local church.

The children really enjoyed this experience linked to our RE curriculum.

Have a relaxing and peaceful holiday and I look forward to welcoming you back after Easter and sharing with you all the exciting things we have planned in our summer term.

Mrs Lathbury-Cox

A reminder that we break up for the Easter holidays at 1.30pm on Friday 31st March.

All children will be dismissed after lunch, please ensure you have adequate childcare arrangements in place for the collection of your child(ren)

There will be NO afternoon sessions of our tiny two or nursery provision on this day.





Free Bumblebee Day in the Park!

Reedswood Park, Walsall

Raised bed garden next to the playground

Wednesday 5th April 2023, 12-3pm

Bumblebee Safari Walk: 1.30pm



Join the Bee Inspired team for exciting activities to learn more about our bumblebee friends!

Come along to our stall for family activities for all ages.

And join our bumblebee safari through Reedswood Park to see if we can spot any wild bumblebees on our walk! Meet at 1.30pm at our stall - open for all!

All activities are weather dependent. Children must be accompanied by adults. Come dressed for a day outdoors in the park.





Copylia B.W. a grantsman.

In the control of the co

www.bumblebeeconservation.org

Please ensure that water bottles are taken home to be washed each day

Reminders:

Reception Easter Bonnet Parade 9.00am Thursday 30 March

Year 1 Easter Bonnet Parade 10.00am Thursday 30 March

Years 2 to 6 – Entries invited for our Easter Egg Competition Thursday 30 March – please bring all creations into school ready for judging

CLASS ATTENDANCE

RMS 30.7%

RRW 80.7%

1SN 98%

1PG 98%

2CG 93.8%

2LP 97.7%

3PB 93.6%

3CO 92%

4KR 96.6%

4HT 93.3%

5HF 96.5%

5VG 91.6%

6BH 89%

6HL 98.5%

6NH 99%

Well done to 6NH this week for achieving 99%



Overall

93.8%

Newsletter Spring Term 2 Week 3 Week ending 29 March 2023

Maxine Lathbury-Cox-Headteacher Reedswood Academy